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FoundationFocus

MembershipUPDATE

FSFSeminars
Exhibit and Sponsorship Opportunities Available

Enhancing Safety Worldwide
October 23–26, 2006
Joint meeting of the FSF 59th annual International Air Safety Seminar IASS, 
IFA 36th International Conference and IATA
Le Meridien Montparnasse, Paris, France

Staying Safe in Times of Change
March 12–14, 2007
Flight Safety Foundation and European Regions Airline Association 
19th annual European Aviation Safety Seminar EASS
Grand Hotel Krasnapolsky, Amsterdam, Netherlands

Corporate Aviation Safety Seminar
May 8–10, 2007
Flight Safety Foundation and National Business Aviation Association 
52nd annual Corporate Aviation Safety Seminar CASS
Hilton Tucson El Conquistador Golf & Tennis Resort, Tucson, Arizona, USA Ph
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Flight Safety Foundation appreciates 
the support of all of its members 
— more than 950 companies and 
individuals, representing every seg-

ment of the industry, all over the world.
Benefactor Members, in particu-

lar, enable Flight Safety Foundation to 
pursue common goals.  Many of the 
products and services the Founda-
tion provides have been made possible 
by Benefactor Member support and 
involvement.

Flight Safety Foundation offers sin-
cere thanks to its Benefactor Members:

Airbus Gulfstream
BAE Systems Honeywell
The Boeing Co. Snecma
GE Aviation

For more information on becom-
ing a Benefactor Member, please visit 

our Web site: <http://www.flightsafety.
org/member_level.html>.

Member News
Flight Safety Foundation Icarus Com-
mittee member Capt. Robert Sumwalt 
has been confirmed by the U.S. Congress 
to a five-year term as member of the 
National Transportation Safety Board, 
and has been named vice chairman.

Congratulations to Eastman Kodak 
Aviation Services for achieving 60 years 
of safe operations in corporate aviation.

Jurg Schmid, former head of flight 
safety at Swiss International Air Lines, 
was recently named head of safety 
management at Skyguide.

Doug Schwartz, formerly with 
AT&T Aviation and currently an FSF 
Board of Governors member, has been 

named vice president of flight opera-
tions and standards for TAG Aviation.

FlightSafety International, the 
aviation and marine training company 
headquartered in New York, is celebrat-
ing its 55th year in business.

Members — If you or your compa-
ny have important news or a milestone 
that you would like to see included in 
Aviation Safety World, please e-mail 
<membership@flightsafety.org> or fax 
+1 703.739.6708. ●


